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April 23, 2018

To whom it may concern:

Michael White has been employed with Atlantic Safety Centre for more than a decade
and has been both loyal and dedicated to Atlantic Safety Centre and it's numerous
clients.

Michael is a Canadian Registered Safety Professional who is extremely competent and
very knowledgeable of all aspects of Occupational Safety and has developed a climate
of mutual respect with Atlantic Safety Centre’s (ASC) Clients. He takes the initiative to
identify problems and devise practical solutions.

During Michael’s time with ASC he has instructed numerous courses in the OHS field
and has an excellent knowledge of the learning outcomes for each course and delivers
his courses accordingly. Michael is aware of the diverse learning needs of each
participant and he provides them with a variety of opportunities to demonstrate their
learning.

Based on first-hand experience with Mike over the past 10 years, he is fully capable of
providing quality OH & S training programs and consulting services.

Sincerely,

Mona Saunders
President & COO
1-709-576-7233 (201)
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J-1 CONTRACTING LTD.

P.O. Box 9068+ Clarenville, NL- A5A 2C2
Tel: (709) 466-2515 * Fax: (709) 466-2571

To Whom It May Concern:

Mike White has been our safety consultant for approximately 14 years, and is extremely diligent with
regard to ensuring we are aware of and comply with the most current OHS requirements. Mike is
capable, conscientious, and prepared to support a safety environment that maintains productivity. We
highly recommend his services.

Regards,

Angela Green
J-1 Contracting Ltd.



DON GIBBONS LTD.

P.O. Box 424, St. Mary’s, NL AOB 3B0
Tel: (709) 525-2286  Fax: (709) 525-2284
Email: ggibbons@nf.aibn.com

April 15,2018
Re: Mr. Michael White
To Whom it may Concern:

We wish to confirm that the above referenced individual was employed by our company as
an Emergency Medical Responder (EMR) for approximately 15 years until 1999 when he
returned to school to complete further education in becoming a professional safety person.
While under our employ his main duties included ambulance driver/attendant and school bus
driver in which his performance served to be unremarkable.

Upon achieving his safety training Michael was often consulted for his expert advice in
dealing with safety related issues, especially with our construction company. He also served
to be a valuable and convenient resource in providing any necessary safety training to our
employees.

We look forward to continue working with “Mike” in the future and have no doubt that he
would serve to be a great asset in whatever position he is hired for.

If you have any questions feel free to call me at any time.

Sincerely yours,

Jean M. Gibbons B.A.(Ed.)



